
The UN Environment Programme Finance Initiative (UNEP FI) and Global Landscapes Forum

(GLF) are joining forces for three days of insight into advances in sustainable "nance to address

key regulatory and market challenges, the asset management industry’s role in sustainable

investment, as well as how capital markets can contribute to a sustainable low-carbon

economy.

Senior Associate Rebecca Macé-Balebs is part of an internal group on sustainable funds and will

be representing Ogier in attending the event.

Please get in touch if you would like to arrange a meeting with her.

1


